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Mr Jason Desmond
Environment & Community Coordinator
Mount Owen Pty Ltd
660 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

03/02/2021

Dear Mr Desmond,

Mount Owen Continued Operations Project 
Revision of Management Plans Following Determination of Modification 5

I refer to your letter (dated 20 January 2021) regarding the Mount Owen Strategies, Plans and
Programs requiring revision following the recent determination of Mount Owen Continued
Operations Project Modification 5 (SSD 5850 MOD 5) on 15 January 2021.

The Department considers that only the Biodiversity Offset Management Plan (BOMP) needs
to be revised following the determination of Modification 5. Mount Owen will need to revise and
resubmit the BOMP by 15 April 2021.

Mount Owen should continue to implement all other Strategies, Plans and Programs currently
approved by the Department without the need for revision.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact Joe Fittell on the details
above. 

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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